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August 2021 
 
Dear Students in Grade 9 - 12, 
 
We hope you have had an enjoyable summer, and that you are looking forward to returning to school on  
September 7 for what we hope will be closer to a more normal school year.  Moscrop and the Burnaby 
School District will be using the Semester system for this upcoming school year where students will be 
taking four classes each Semester. 
 
As a student at Moscrop, you are part of a culture where everyone does his/her best work.  Our school 
depends on you to continue our tradition of respecting ourselves and others, respecting learning and 
respecting the environment.  At Moscrop we model R O A R – Respect, Ownership, Attitude, 
Responsibility. 
 
The information below is provided to help you get a good start to the school year. 
 

Opening Day: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 

Time: Grades 9/10 12:30p-1:15 PM 

 Grades 11/12 1:15-2:00 PM  

Place: Homeroom 

Please bring: Pen and notebook 

 
Homeroom 
• Homeroom lists will be posted on the windows at the main entrance and the multipurpose room after 

3:00 PM on Friday, September 3rd. 
• Homeroom will take place on Tuesday, September 7th and on Wednesday, September 8th during 

FLEX. 
• Students will receive important information during Homeroom about the upcoming school year as well 

as their schedules/timetables if they have not been able to access them through MyED.  Schedules will 
be available through MyED after 3:00 PM, Friday, September 3rd.  

• To stay up to date with Moscrop information download the Moscrop APP.  
 

Lockers 
• Students sign up online for a locker.  A combination lock is provided for your locker.  We encourage 

you to keep all electronic devices and other valuable items at home! 
• Information on how to sign up for a locker will be sent home later this week.  
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Calendar/School Schedule 
 
Semester              

Mon-Thurs Mon  Tue Wed Thu Fri Fri 

8:40-9:10 Flexible Student Support Time Extended 
Flex /Collab 8:40-9:30 

9:10-10:23 Period 1 Period 1 Period 1 
(includes 

break time) 

Period 2 
(includes 

break time) 

Period 1 9:30-10:38 

10:23-10:38 Break Break Break 10:38-10:53 

10:38-11:51 Period 2 Period 2 Period 2 10:53-12:01 

  Lunch   

12:36-1:48 Period 3 Period 3 
Period 3 Period 4 

Period 3 12:46-1:53 

1:53-3:05 Period 4 Period 4 Period 4 1:58-3:05 

 
• Please continue to check the Moscrop website for important updates HERE. 

 
• FLEX (Flexible Student Support Time) 

o Personalized non-enrolling instructional time to support student choice and agency 
o Opportunity for group work/collaboration with peers  
o Students should connect with teachers for support and/or enrichment  
o Focused on learning and supporting students  

 
Protocols 
*While this school year will be closer to a normal year we will still be following many Health & Safety Protocols 
under the guidance of public health authorities and the Ministry of Education. Some of these protocols are as follows:  
• All students must complete a Daily Health Check at home, sanitize/wash hands upon entering the building and 

students must use the entrance that is closest to their 1st period class. 
• Students who are ill (cold, flu or showing COVID-19 symptoms) must stay home. If a student becomes ill during 

the school day parents will be contacted to come and pick them up as soon as possible.  
• All students must wear a mask while inside the building.  
• Students are encouraged not to gather while inside the building and to maintain physical distance.  
• Cafeteria service will be available Wednesday, September 8th. Students should eat outside whenever possible. 

Students must not share food.  
• Visitors to the school building will continue to be discouraged and any visitors must continue to sign in at the 

main office and wear a non-medical mask when inside the building. Parents are asked to book an appointment or 
reach out to school staff by phone, virtual meeting or email.   
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https://moscrop.burnabyschools.ca/school-calendar/
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If your plans have changed and you will not be attending Moscrop in September, please inform the school 
office staff. 

 
We look forward to seeing you on September 7! 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Chris Sandor 
Principal 
 

Mark Allen 
Vice Principal, M – Z 
 

Marta Pippo-Michielli 
Vice Principal, A - L 

 


	Chris Sandor

